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Fedora 11 User Guide

2009-07

the fedora user guide is focused on the end user looking to accomplish standard desktop
computer user tasks such as browsing the web reading and sending email and doing office
productivity work

Fedora 12 User Guide

2009-12

the official fedora 12 user guide is focused on the end user looking to accomplish standard
desktop computer user tasks such as browsing the web reading and sending email and doing
office productivity work

Fedora 13 User Guide

2010-07

the official fedora 13 user guide is focused on the end user looking to accomplish standard
desktop computer user tasks such as browsing the web reading and sending email and doing
office productivity work

Fedora 14 User Guide

2010-11

the official fedora 14 user guide is focused on the end user looking to accomplish standard
desktop computer user tasks such as browsing the web reading and sending email and doing
office productivity work

Wikipedia

2008

provides information on editing creating and maintaining wikipedia articles collaborating with
other editors formatting and illustrating articles and building a stronger encyclopedia

SharePoint 2013 User's Guide

2013-06-11

provides an examination of the next generation of microsoft sharepoint technologies explaining
how to use the technologies to extend the information sharing and collaboration capabilities
to develop enterprise information management sharing and collaboration solutions

The Complete Guide to Wikis

2009

in this book you will learn everything you need to know to unlock the potential of the wiki
format the top secrets techniques and strategies used by wiki operators every day are
showcased here in a way that makes it possible for the ordinary person to pick up a site and
start writing right away sharing or gathering knowledge for the entire world to read you will
learn in this book exactly why the wiki concept has been so successful but also how wikis do
things wrong and how they can be done correctly the fundamental basics of writing a wiki
including how to format your posts what to write about the correct means of writing impartial
entries and how to reference outside sources will be covered in full you will learn how to
edit an existing wiki entry and how to start using your wiki for other purposes learn the top
20 strategies for wiki marketing as well as the importance of volume in your wiki and why
having a great deal of posts to index in search engines is nearly as important as the writing
being high quality for anyone who has ever spent ten minutes on wikipedia wondering how they
could start building their very own information compendium this book is for you a complete
guide to everything wiki publisher description

SharePoint 2010 User's Guide

2010-07-30
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microsoft sharepoint foundation 2010 and sharepoint server 2010 provide a collection of tools
and services you can use to improve user and team productivity make information sharing more
effective and facilitate business decision making processes in order to get the most out of
sharepoint 2010 you need to understand how to best use the capabilities to support your
information management collaboration and business process management needs this book is
designed to provide you with the information you need to effectively use these tools whether
you are using sharepoint as an intranet or business solution platform you will learn how to
use the resources such as lists libraries and sites and services such as publishing workflow
and policies that make up these environments information and process owners will be given the
knowledge they need to build and manage solutions information and process consumers will be
given the knowledge they need to effectively use sharepoint resources in this book seth bates
and tony smith walk you through the components and capabilities that make up a sharepoint 2010
environment their expertise shines as they provide step by step instructions for using and
managing these elements as well as recommendations for how to best leverage them as a reader
you ll then embrace two common sharepoint uses document management and project information
management and walk through creating samples of these solutions understanding the challenges
these solutions are designed to address and the benefits they can provide the authors have
brought together this information based on their extensive experience working with these tools
and with business users who effectively leverage these technologies within their organizations
these experiences were incorporated into the writing of this book to make it easy for you to
gain the knowledge you need to make the most of the product

SharePoint 2016 User's Guide

2016-11-22

learn how to make the most of sharepoint 2016 and its wide range of capabilities to support
your information management collaboration and business process management needs whether you
are using sharepoint as an intranet or business solution platform you will learn how to use
the resources such as lists libraries and sites and services such as search workflow and
social that make up these environments in the fifth edition of this bestselling book author
tony smith walks you through the components and capabilities that make up a sharepoint 2016
environment he provides step by step instructions for using and managing these elements as
well as recommendations for how to get the best out of them what you will learn create and use
common sharepoint resources like lists libraries sites pages and web parts understand when and
how workflows and information management policies can be used to automate process learn how to
take advantage of records retention management and disposition make the most of sharepoint
search services take advantage of social capabilities to create social solutions who this book
is for whether you have not yet used sharepoint at all have used previous versions have just
started using the basic features or have been using it for a long of time this book provides
the skills you need to work efficiently with the capabilities sharepoint 2016 provides

PrestaShop 1.6 User Guide

2014-07-18

enjoy 100 of the features of your prestashop store

SharePoint 2007 User's Guide

2007-04-30

sharepoint 2007 user s guide learning microsoft s collaboration and productivity platform is
the follow up edition to the successful sharepoint 2003 user s guide apress 2005 this book
provides guidance about the new workflows interface and other technologies within sharepoint
2007 authors seth bates and tony smith describe sharepoint in a variety of environments they
have the expertise and ability to proffer an eminently useful guide for anyone working with
sharepoint technologies in any capacity

PrestaShop 1.5 User Guide

2009-12

the official fedora 12 security enhanced linux user guide provides an introduction to
fundamental concepts and practical applications of selinux security enhanced linux

Fedora 12 Security-Enhanced Linux User Guide

2010-08-06
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sites collaboration document management paperless offices we want it all in business today but
how do we achieve all of these goals more importantly if you work for one of the millions of
small to medium sized businesses how do you find the time to build the expertise necessary to
reach these goals even the most powerful tool will not allow you to succeed unless you can get
the majority of your staff to use it efficiently and effectively you need a guide that
demonstrates a platform that small to medium sized businesses can use to reach these goals
office and sharepoint 2010 user s guide demystifies the path that every microsoft office user
can follow to benefit from the synergism of tools they are already familiar with together with
sharepoint 2010 users can achieve goals like web sites with a consistent single view improved
collaboration within their organization and better document management and may even get one
step closer to the paperless office we ve been promised for years this book has topics for
office users of all skill levels from those just starting to use office tools to experienced
power users it examines each major office tool and shows how it contributes to the support and
use of sharepoint in today s increasingly electronic based office environment

Office and SharePoint 2010 User's Guide

2009-12-25

�������������� ���������cakephp�������ktai library� �������� ����� �������

PHPで作る携帯サイトデベロッパーズガイド

2014-08-26

prestashop 1 6 user guide prestashop presents a comprehensive intuitive user administration
panel and gives you hundreds of standard functions that can be adapted or personalized in
order to respond to all of your needs this user guide will help you familiarize yourself with
all of prestashop s features you will also be able to efficiently manage your prestashop site
while the majority of it is aimed at shop owners the first chapter serves as an introduction
to the front office interface which can be helpful to everyone you can post all of your
questions directly on our forum prestashop com forums chapters in this guide training
customizing your shop connecting to the prestashop back office discovering the administration
area first steps with prestashop 1 6 managing the catalog managing orders managing customers
creating price rules and vouchers managing modules and themes making the native modules work
managing shipping understanding local settings understanding the preferences understanding the
advanced parameters administering the back office understanding statistics advanced stock
management managing multiple shops

Ebook PrestaShop v1.6 User-Guide

2009-07

the fedora security enhanced linux user guide provides an introduction to fundamental concepts
and practical applications of selinux security enhanced linux

Fedora 11 Security-Enhanced Linux User Guide

2006-06-30

wikis as information sources as a form of publishing and as tools for collaboration are
discussed in this book the applications of wikis in library and information services education
and business are explored with examples provides an overview of wikis in the context of the
increasing use of social software and the trend towards a more interactive world wide the
different kinds of wikis are identified and described the advantages and problems associated
with using wikis in information work and collaboration are discussed one of the problems is
simply that of finding wikis that deal with a particular topic or activity and this is
addressed through a discussion of directories search engines and other finding tools later
chapters cover the options for creating wikis and the management of a wiki the book concludes
with lists of resources related to wikis no other book currently available addresses this
highly topical subject wikis are becoming important sources of information on the web yet they
are little understood by librarians or the general public although wikis can be useful sources
of information internet users need to know how wikis operate if they are to be able to
evaluate the information in a wiki

Wikis

2023-11-30

an easy to follow guide for newbies and intermediate users to learn manjaro linux for everyday
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tasks with practical examples key features explore manjaro from installation to using all its
available applications learn how to easily protect your privacy online manage your system and
handle backups master key linux concepts such as file systems sharing systemd and journalctl
purchase of the print or kindle book includes a free pdf ebook book descriptionmanjaro linux
renowned for its smooth installation user friendly interface and robust security features is
an arch based fast linux distro enhanced with multiple graphical environments gui modules and
a full application setup resulting in a top linux distribution this book is your guide to
unlocking its full potential starting with an overview of the different editions and detailed
installation instructions the initial section offers insights into the gui modules and
features of each official edition you ll then explore the regular software work with the
terminal and cover topics such as package management filesystems automounts storage backups
and encryption the subsequent chapters will help you get to grips with data sharing security
and networking firewalls vpns and ssh in depth finally you ll become well versed in service
and user management troubleshooting scripting automation and kernel switching the book s
modular structure allows you to quickly navigate to the specific information you need and by
its end you ll have gained an appreciation of what sets manjaro linux apart what you will
learn gain insights into the full set of manjaro capabilities install manjaro and easily
customize it using a graphical user interface explore all types of supported software
including office and gaming applications learn basic and advanced terminal usage with examples
understand package management filesystems network and the internet enhance your security with
firewall setup vpn ssh and encryption explore systemd management journalctl logs and user
management get to grips with scripting automation kernel basics and switching who this book is
for while this book is primarily a reference guide for beginners and intermediate users who
want to explore linux via manjaro s top notch distribution it s also a perfect guide for linux
enthusiasts and newbies in search of a stable and secure os with plenty of flexibility whether
you re a student new to linux or looking to migrate from windows macos this book will help you
navigate easily prior linux experience will help but is not required to get started with this
book

Manjaro Linux User Guide

2022-04-15

this work follows the 2021 curriculum of the association for computing machinery for
specialists in data sciences with the aim of producing a manual that collects notions in a
simplified form facilitating a personal training path starting from specialized skills in
computer science or mathematics or statistics it has a bibliography with links to quality
material but freely usable for your own training and contextual practical exercises second of
a series of books it covers methodological aspects analysis and visualization it describes the
crisp dm methodology the working phases the success criteria the languages and the
environments that can be used the application libraries since this book uses orange for the
application aspects its installation and widgets are described in visualization historical
notes are made and next the book describes the characteristics of an effective visualization
the types of messages that can be conveyed the grammar of graphics the use of a graph and a
dashboard the software and libraries that can be used the role and use of color 55 types of
graphs are then analyzed reporting meaning use examples and visual dimensions also with a
vocabulary of graphs and summary tables examples are given in orange and the possible use of
python with orange is explained visualization based inference is discussed exploratory and
confirmatory analysis is defined and techniques are reported the book is accompanied by
supporting material and it is possible to download the project samples in orange and sample
data

Data Science Quick Reference Manual Analysis and Visualization

2008-07-06

this work follows the 2021 curriculum of the association for computing machinery for
specialists in data sciences with the aim of producing a manual that collects notions in a
simplified form facilitating a personal training path starting from specialized skills in
computer science or mathematics or statistics it has a bibliography with links to quality
material but freely usable for your own training and contextual practical exercises first of a
series of books it covers methodological aspects data acquisition management and cleaning it
describes the crisp dm methodology the working phases the success criteria the languages and
the environments that can be used the application libraries since this book uses orange for
the application aspects its installation and widgets are described dealing with data
acquisition the book describes data sources the acceleration techniques the discretization
methods the security standards the types and representations of the data the techniques for
managing corpus of texts such as bag of words word count tf idf n grams lexical analysis
syntactic analysis semantic analysis stop word filtering stemming techniques for representing
and processing images sampling filtering web scraping techniques examples are given in orange
data quality dimensions are analysed and then the book considers algorithms for entity
identification truth discovery rule based cleaning missing and repeated value handling
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categorical value encoding outlier cleaning and errors inconsistency management scaling
integration of data from various sources and classification of open sources application
scenarios and the use of databases datawarehouses data lakes and mediators data schema mapping
and the role of rdf owl and sparql transformations examples are given in orange the book is
accompanied by supporting material and it is possible to download the project samples in
orange and sample data

Data Science Quick Reference Manual – Methodological Aspects,
Data Acquisition, Management and Cleaning

2009-01-23

���������������������� openfoam ��� ������� openfoam�������v2112���� ���������������� ��������
������������ �������� ����������������������������� ������openfoam�������������������������� �
��������openfoam������������������������ ����������������������������� �����������������������
����� �� �1� openfoam �2� ���� �3� ���������� �4� �������stl����� �5� ��� �6� ������� �7� ����
�������������� �8� ������� �9� openfoam����� �10� ����������

All About wikiHow

2012-11

this book is a no nonsense guide for office users who have a sharepoint environment deployed
written by the person responsible for large sharepoint deployment his role is helping desktop
users integrate and use sp features seamlessly our author takes users through working with
their familiar office applications and leveraging sharepoint on the backend this is different
than using sharepoint it s about putting office to work and integrating it with sharepoint in
such a way that even more benefits and synergies are realized it s about using office and
sharepoint as a platform and there is no other book on the market combining the two products

OLPC Laptop Users Guide

2020-10-02

���������� 2008�1�� ���������� �������������������� ������������������� �� ������������ ���
�2000�12����������2009�6���� �103���������������������� ���������� �������� 2008�1��� �� �����
�2008�������� apache���web��� ������������������ �����

改訂新版 OpenFOAMの歩き方

2013-07-31

build a website for free build yourself a state of the art website it s incredibly easy and it
won t cost you a dime you need a website but you don t need the hassles that usually go with
building one or the expense of hiring someone else to do it here s your solution build a
website for free you ll learn how you can use new 2 0 technologies to create a site that s
impressive and effective and here s the best part you ll do it all with software and tools
that won t cost you a dime plan organize and design a site that really works using tools you
can find for free discover the simple secrets of writing pages people want to read use video
on your site and get someone else to pay for hosting it add an easy to update blog and start
building your own web community quickly and easily handle nuts and bolts tasks from getting
your site name to uploading your content get your site picked up by google yahoo and other
search engines adapt your site for easy viewing on cell phones mark bell is a ph d student in
the indiana university telecommunications department he studies virtual worlds and mediated
trust with the synthetic worlds initiative and has spent 15 years in the computer industry
mark created his first website in 1992 ran a web design company in the 90s and consults on
several academic web projects category internet web

Office and SharePoint 2007 User's Guide

2012-07-15

������������ �����������

ネットワークマガジン 2008年1月号

2013-05-07

��������������������������������������� �� ������������ ��������� �� ����� ��������������� ���
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��������������� ������� ������������� �� ��������������� ���������� ��������������������������
����� �������������������������� � � chapter 1 ������������� chapter 2 ������������ chapter 3
������ ������� chapter 4 �������������� chapter 5 ������ ������� chapter 6 ���� ��������������
����������� ������������������� ��������������������� �� ������������ ����� ���������������

Build a Website for Free

2013

cultural heritage professionals have high levels of training in metadata however the
institutions in which they practice often depend on support staff volunteers and students in
order to function with limited time and funding for training in metadata creation for digital
collections there are often many questions about metadata without a reliable direct source for
answers the metadata manual provides such a resource answering basic metadata questions that
may appear and exploring metadata from a beginner s perspective this title covers metadata
basics xml basics dublin core vra core and cdwa schemes and provides exercise in the creation
of metadata finally the book gives an overview of metadata including mapping and sharing
outlines the most popular metadata schema written by practicing metadata librarians focuses on
what you need to know does not require coding experience to use and understand

シカゴ・スタイル研究論文執筆マニュアル

2012

anne gentle s conversation and community has become the go to reference for social media and
technical communication her clear eyed survey of the social media landscape has been adopted
by many universities and is widely used by technical communicators now in this second edition
she has updated and expanded her book adding chapters on building a content strategy analyzing
web techniques and developing an open source strategy with more interviews and case studies
this is your guide to the new world of technical communication and social media inside the
book towards the future of documentation defining a writer s role with the social community
and documentation commenting and connecting with users wikis as documentation systems finding
your voice content strategy for community documentation new chapter analyzing and measuring
techniques new chapter open source documentation new chapter concepts and tools of the social
glossary expanded bibliography and index

特許翻訳者のための米国特許クレーム作成マニュアル

2012-01-20

large sensor video cameras dslrs offer filmmakers an affordable high quality image previously
impossible without high end cinema cameras these video capable dslr cameras have
revolutionized filmmaking documentary production journalism television and even hollywood
cinema this book empowers the filmmaker to craft visually stunning images inexpensively dslr
cinema presents insight into different shooting styles and real world tips and techniques
indispensible to any dslr filmmaker this updated and expanded edition includes new workflows
for adobe premier and final cut x from syncing external audio settings to using the right
settings it also covers the workflow for using technicolor s picture style cinestyle designed
on consultation with canon scientists dslr cinema features case studies of an international
cast of cutting edge dslr shooters including philip bloom shane hurlbut bernardo uzeda rii
schroer danfun dennis and many more the films are examined in detail exploring how each
exemplifies great storytelling exceptional visual character and how you can push the limits of
your dslr

The Metadata Manual

2022-04-14

with acceptance test driven development atdd business customers testers and developers can
collaborate to produce testable requirements that help them build higher quality software more
rapidly however atdd is still widely misunderstood by many practitioners atdd by example is
the first practical entry level hands on guide to implementing and successfully applying it
atdd pioneer markus gärtner walks readers step by step through deriving the right systems from
business users and then implementing fully automated functional tests that accurately reflect
business requirements are intelligible to stakeholders and promote more effective development
through two end to end case studies gärtner demonstrates how atdd can be applied using diverse
frameworks and languages each case study is accompanied by an extensive set of artifacts
including test automation classes step definitions and full sample implementations these
realistic examples illuminate atdd s fundamental principles show how atdd fits into the
broader development process highlight tips from gärtner s extensive experience and identify
crucial pitfalls to avoid readers will learn to master the thought processes associated with
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successful atdd implementation use atdd with cucumber to describe software in ways
businesspeople can understand test web pages using atdd tools bring atdd to java with the
fitnesse wiki based acceptance test framework use examples more effectively in behavior driven
development bdd specify software collaboratively through innovative workshops implement more
user friendly and collaborative test automation test more cleanly listen to test results and
refactor tests for greater value if you re a tester analyst developer or project manager this
book offers a concrete foundation for achieving real benefits with atdd now and it will help
you reap even more value as you gain experience

Conversation and Community

2008

helping education students become savvy qualitative researchers qualitative research in
education a user s guide third edition continues to bring together the essential elements of
qualitative research including traditions and influences in the field and practical step by
step coverage of each stage of the research process synthesizing the best thinking on
conducting qualitative research in education author marilyn lichtman uses a conversational
writing style that draws readers into the excitement of the research process real world
examples provide both practical and theoretical information helping readers understand
abstract ideas and apply them to their own research

DSLR Cinema

2012-03-30

this volume introduces a new framework for conceptualizing and achieving corpus
representativeness in a rigorous yet practical way

ATDD by Example

2008-12-04

the success of wikipedia has proven just how effective wikis can be for collaborative editing
on a large scale larger than anyone originally thought possible this book shows you how to
install use manage and extend a wiki using mediawiki the wiki engine used to power wikipedia
as each chapter builds on previous ones tasks involving wikis progress from simple to those of
increasing complexity and evolve from theory to case study you ll learn wiki terminology and
how to create user accounts and new pages use wiki links and find your way around the wiki
special focus is placed on how wikis are used in software and web development projects and how
their capabilities ideally suit a specific environment and audience you ll quickly come to
discover why wikis are a valuable addition for any organization that wants to increase
productivity using web based collaboration tools what you will learn from this book when to
use wikis instead of a more formal content management system what to look for when evaluating
wikis in order to avoid unexpected pitfalls how to install mediawiki using apache php mysql
and other alternatives how wikitext allows you to edit content from any web browser and create
links to other wiki pages ways to comment on pages move them track changes and syndicate wiki
pages with rss who this book is for this book is for programmers developers information
architects designers and content authors who are looking to use wikis to improve team
productivity knowledge of html xml css php mysql and postgresql is necessary wrox professional
guides are planned and written by working programmers to meet the real world needs of
programmers developers and it professionals focused and relevant they address the issues
technology professionals face every day they provide examples practical solutions and expert
education in new technologies all designed to help programmers do a better job

Energy and Water Development Appropriations for 2013

2011-04-18

deforestation and forest degradation represent a significant fraction of the annual worldwide
human induced emission of greenhouse gases to the atmosphere the main source of biodiversity
losses and the destruction of millions of people s homes despite local regional causes its
consequences are global this book provides a general view about deforestation dynamics around
the world incorporating analyses of its causes impacts and actions to prevent it its 17
chapters organized in three sections refer to deforestation impacts on climate soil
biodiversity and human population but also describe several initiatives to prevent it a
special emphasis is given to different remote sensing and mapping techniques that could be
used as a source for decision makers and society to promote forest conservation and control
deforestation
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Qualitative Research in Education: A User's Guide

this is the ebook version of the printed book if the print book includes a cd rom this content
is not included within the ebook version google apps deciphered compute in the cloud to
streamline your desktop use google apps to improve productivity and collaboration reduce costs
and eliminate technology hassles google apps gives you virtually all the business and
productivity software you need all of it free or available at extremely low cost because the
suite of google apps runs on google s network in the cloud you avoid the hassles that go with
desktop software getting started with google apps is easy but if you want to make the most of
it you ll need expert guidance that google s online help doesn t provide get all the help you
need right here this is your start to finish guide to setting up google apps migrating to it
customizing it and using it to improve productivity communications and collaboration scott
granneman introduces every leading component individually and shows exactly how to make them
work together for you on the web or by integrating them with your favorite desktop apps you ll
find practical insights on google apps email calendaring contacts wikis word processing
spreadsheets presentations video and even google s new web browser chrome and drawing on his
extensive experience helping companies move to google apps granneman presents tips and tricks
you simply won t find anywhere else coverage includes choosing the right edition of google
apps for you setting up google apps so it will be easier to use and manage migrating your
email contacts and calendars to google apps administering and securing google apps integrating
google apps with other software and services leveraging google sites to collaborate across
teams organizations or the entire world making the most of google talk voice calls and instant
messaging implementing google s office productivity tools including docs spreadsheets and
presentations using policy management and message recovery to control and secure your
messaging customizing efficient google apps start pages for you and your colleagues sharing
important and useful videos with your colleagues maximizing the innovative features of google
s new web browser chrome scott granneman is an author teacher and entrepreneur with extensive
experience in google apps migration setup and training as adjunct professor at washington
university he teaches popular courses on technology security and the internet a monthly
columnist for securityfocus and linux magazine he has authored four books on open source
technologies including the linux phrasebook as a principal at websanity he manages the firm s
unix server environment and helps develop its content management system which is used by
educational business and non profit clients nationwide 1and100zeroes com

Designing and Evaluating Language Corpora

the perfect reference for the multitasked sysadmin this is the perfect guide if network
security tools is not your specialty it is the perfect introduction to managing an
infrastructure with freely available and powerful open source tools learn how to test and
audit your systems using products like snort and wireshark and some of the add ons available
for both in addition learn handy techniques for network troubleshooting and protecting the
perimeter take inventory see how taking an inventory of the devices on your network must be
repeated regularly to ensure that the inventory remains accurate use nmap learn how nmap has
more features and options than any other free scanner implement firewalls use netfilter to
perform firewall logic and see how smoothwall can turn a pc into a dedicated firewall
appliance that is completely configurable perform basic hardening put an it security policy in
place so that you have a concrete set of standards against which to measure install and
configure snort and wireshark explore the feature set of these powerful tools as well as their
pitfalls and other security considerations explore snort add ons use tools like oinkmaster to
automatically keep snort signature files current troubleshoot network problems see how to
reporting on bandwidth usage and other metrics and to use data collection methods like
sniffing netflow and snmp learn defensive monitoring considerations see how to define your
wireless network boundaries and monitor to know if they re being exceeded and watch for
unauthorized traffic on your network covers the top 10 most popular open source security tools
including snort nessus wireshark nmap and kismet follows syngress proven how to cheat pedagogy
providing readers with everything they need and nothing they don t
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